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	Transit Services Personnel Takedown “MTA” Crew Members
On January 28, 2009, Transit Services Personnel served a multi-location search warrant on 11 locations (10 warrants) on a crew called “MTA”, or “Metro Transit Assassins”.  They also use the moniker “Must Take All”.  This crew started in the eighties as “RTD” and changed their name in lock-step with the Metropolitan Transit Authority (Metro) name change.  Of the eleven locations and ten warrants, nine felony vandalism arrests were made. 
The photo below shows damage done to the LA riverbed behind the Redline Yard.  The damage took several nights and several of the “MTA” crew members hard work to complete.  According to an interview on a tagging web site, it took 300 gallons of white paint and 100 gallons of black paint.

The damage to the Federal Government totaled $3.7 Million dollars on this one incident of damage.   There were several other incidents of damage on public and private property throughout Los Angeles County.

The “Tagging Crew” also defamed Metro’s logos and trademarks with tattoos and created tagger custom jewelry.   In addition to the graffiti and Metro trademark infringements evidence was found of narcotics trafficking, along with a firearm violations.  
Metro Volunteers Kick-Off 2009 Activities in the Community

Metro Volunteers have already been busy representing Metro in the community this year and have more activities coming up.  The Volunteers kicked-off their 2009 community outreach campaign recently by participating in the three-day Go Green Expo at the Los Angeles Coliseum and by giving transit safety presentations near downtown Los Angeles and at the St. Paul Neri School in Lynwood.  This coming weekend, Volunteers will be at transit information tables at the Neighborhood Green Fair on Orange Grove Boulevard in Pasadena, and at the New Lunar Year Festival on Garvey Avenue in Monterey Park.  They will also support a job fair in Santa Fe Springs and participate in the opening of a bike path in Whittier.

Metro Bus System Service Alert
Today, due to a planned United Teachers Los Angeles (UTLA) march in downtown Los Angeles, Metro bus service will be detoured off of Spring Street from approximately 4 p.m. to 7 p.m.

As a result of the planned march, Spring Street will be closed from First Street to Fifth Street. All Metro buses operating along Spring Street will be detoured via Los Angeles Street between First and Fifth streets.

Metro bus Lines impacted by the street closure include lines 16, 316, 18, 33, 333, 53, 355, 62, 92, 460, 720 and 728.  Patrons may experience delays in service due to the rolling march activity.
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